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Dear Patient,

Jury Exemption Information

In recent months, we have received numerous requests for letters exempting patients from jury service. Some of these requests have been challenging and demanding. We feel it would be beneficial to our patients to explain how the jury exemption process works.

Issuing a jury exemption letter is not an NHS contractual obligation, and it is therefore at the discretion of each individual GP whether or not to issue such a letter.

When a GP does choose to issue an exemption letter, this is a legal document which binds that GP to the court. There is every possibility they could be summoned by to court by the judge to swear under oath that the patient is unable to attend court.

As a result of these potentially severe consequences, it is the policy of Bishopton Medical Practice that we will only issue a letter for patients with exceptional circumstances, including terminally ill patients, housebound patients, and those whose significant health conditions preclude them attending court.

Many thanks for your understanding and cooperation.
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